
Condolence committee   Term end Report  July 2, 2019 

We have been receiving the letters and forms from Father Phil in 
envelopes that are increasing in size.  More and more of the VVA and 
AVVA members are passing.  A condolence card and card about the In 
Memory plaque.  The requirements for having your veteran's name 
added are on this card.  These cards are sent in a hand-addressed 
envelope.  Any original death Certificates or other official paperwork 
are also included. 
 
It is my honor to chair this committee and want to thank my 
Daughter-in-law, Paula Davis who loves to hand write the hundreds 
of envelopes. 
 


